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The Plasrefine facility planned for Moss Vale is completely unsuitable for the site and for the district.   My 
reasons for protesting this facility are: 

 The visual aspects of building such a huge facility with 14 metre high stacks 

 The unsuitability of the roads for the amount of heavy traffic prposed 

 The pollution: air, noise, water and visual that the facility will inflict on the community 

  Impacts to the drinking water for local and Sydney residents 

  The geographical unsuitability of the site being subject to the strong westerly winds prevalent in the district 

  The poor accuracy demonstrated in the submission eg stating that the Wingecarribee River will flow backward 
into the Wingecarribee  

 reservoir when it flows towards Sydney's main water source Warragamba Dam. 

 The amount of power and water the facility will use to the detriment of other local business and users. 

The Plasrefine site is totally unsuitable, it will change the character of Moss Vale, Burradoo, Bowral and 
Mittagong. Place the residents at risk from the ultra-fine powder the waste is refined into which will almost 
inevitably find its way into the environment and impact on our quality of life in many negative ways. 

Please make the right decision and prevent this wholly unsuitable project from going ahead. 

Sincerely, 

Paul Roodenrys. 
 

 




